
Ollie and Friends was founded by Sharon Garrett, in memory of her son Timmy, who suffered from
Tuberous Sclerosis, a rare and debilitating brain disease.

By booking a party with us, or paying for a ride at a fete, you are helping to fund the charity work
that we do with terminally ill children.

We are fully insured and licenced with Aylesbury Vale District Council No LC201806-24972 and hold

a 5-star licence.

Please note: -

● Riding is at your own risk.

● Ponies are flight animals, and whilst our ponies are selected for their calm temperament,

are well trained and generally good natured., they can still be startled by loud noises or

sudden movements.

● Children under 5 should be accompanied by a responsible adult at all times.

● We have regulation riding hats which the children must wear when riding.
● For Health and Safety Reasons, pony rides have a strict weight limit of 32kg (5 stone) for

the section A ponies and 20Kg (3 Stone) for the Shetland ponies and heigh limits of 1.4
metres (4.6’’) for the Section A ponies and 1m (3.3’’) for the Shetland ponies. If any
children are outside these limits, then they will be unable to participate in the riding
activities.

● We recommend that children wear shoes with a covered toe and long sleeve tops when

riding & around the ponies.

● Pony Rides should ideally be in a taped off area and away from any footballs- or any loud

attractions.


